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The department of Botany has organized its  first Alumni Meet on 22nd March, 2021. 

The meeting was presidised by HoD of the Department Mr. Pinaki Kr. Rabha. The purpose of 

the meeting was explained by Dr. Habibur Rahman. The Principal of the college, farmer 

faculty member of the department Dr. Tapan Dutta was participated as distinguished guest of 

the meeting. Mr. Jatin Medhi, Vive Principal and Dr. Dhiraj Kr. Das, Coordinator of IQAC 

were also present in the meeting.   Altogether 43 alumni were present in the said meeting. On 

behalf of the department, Mr. P. K. Rabha, HoD, has offered welcome address to all the 

alumni. The alumni association has selected Mr. Gakarna Das as its president and Mr. Sofiqul 

Islam as its secretary.  
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